
Articles of Incorporation
Non-Profit Corporation

Notice  is  hereby  given  that
Articles of Incorporation were
filed with the Department of
State of the Commonwealth
of  Pennsylvania,  on  July  8,
2024,  with  respect  to  a
proposed  nonprofit
corporation,  Malone  Family
Charities,  which  has  been
incorporated  under  the
Nonprofit Corporation Law of
1988. A brief summary of the
purpose  or  purposes  for
which  said  corporation  is
organized  is  to  provide
financial assistance to families
and individuals facing cancer.
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